
HRFE ISSUES ADDRESSED IN THE 14.1 PATCH 
 

1526 -  C: Increase MM/D field should allow single- and/or double-digits 
With the HRFE 13.5 release in Fall 2024, we implemented stricter requirements on date fields in 
HRFE. Part of that change was for ReQtest bug #1109 to disallow extra characters beyond 
MM/DD in the "Increase MM/DD" field. That release also now required that the Increase MM/DD 
field be formatted as double digits with leading zeros.  
 
However, Banner allows single digits in the "Increase MM and DD" field resulting in additional 
work for the users when a HRFE transaction is processed for an employee with single digits in 
that field. 
 


